From: registrar

Sent: August-09-17 12:19 PM
To: .
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 11:04 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
richard and carol forbes

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

we strongly oppose approval of any rate increases to Hydro One on the most basic of principles---accountability----it is
time the company looks to find the solutions from within---and until the ridiculous compensation packages to upper
management become more appropriate, ontarians should not be asked to pay one cent more-----this is totally
unsustainable

-- Attachment --





